Steve Gutteridge ______ A 2

From:

zzAlix Pryde

Sent:

14 June 2011 17:17 Steve Gutteridge

To: Subject:

FW: Enquiry concerning content management on HD DTT multiplex

----Original Message----From: Alix Pryde & Assistant Sent: 14 September 2009 13:08

To: 'Andrew Dumbreck'; Graham Plumb

Cc: Greg Bensberg; Dilip Roy

Subject: RE: Enquiry concerning content management on HD DTT multiplex

Dear Andrew

Thank you for your email.

We look forward to learning from you the outcome of the consultation around the end of the month.

Best wishes Alix

Alix Pryde Controller, BBC Distribution British Broadcasting Corporation Room 4115, BBC White City, 201 Wood Lane London W12 7TS



----Original Message----

From: Andrew Dumbreck

Sent: 11 September 2009 16:18

To: Alix Pryde & Assistant; Graham Plumb

Cc: Greg Bensberg; Dilip Roy

Subject: Enquiry concerning content management on HD DTT multiplex

Dear Alix

Enquiry concerning content management on HD DTT multiplex

Thank you for your letter of 27th August. We have invited comments from stakeholders on the proposed variations to the Multiplex B licence by 16th September. We will review the responses received and currently expect to be able to inform you of any changes we intend to make to the licence (if any) around the end of this month. As we have discussed previously with Graham, any decision by Ofcom to vary the licence to allow arrangements of the type contemplated would not have the effect of approving such arrangements under relevant competition laws, which the BBC may wish to consider.

With kind regards

Andrew

Andrew Dumbreck CEng MIEE Ofcom 3rd Floor Riverside House 2a Southwark Bridge Road London SE1 9HA UK

Tel direct
Tel operator

www.ofcom.org.uk

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email